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TO:     Michael Bender, Common Sense Initiative (CSI) 

FROM:     Jill Smock, Executive Director      
DATE:        March 26, 2024   
SUBJECT:  CSI Recommendations Acceptance  
 
Thank you for reviewing our prevention professional certification requirements and scope of 
practice changes as part of the five-year rule review requirement, along with a new ethical code 
rule regarding telehealth.  Please allow this correspondence to serve as our acceptance of your 
recommendations.  The Board will now proceed with the formal filing of this rule package with 
JCARR.  Our intent is to have the rules filed with JCARR no later than April 16, 2024. 
 
Feel free to contact me at 614.387.1114 or Jill@ocdp.ohio.gov if any further information is 
needed. 
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